NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Senator Rivera Attends Planned Parenthood of the Bronx Open

House

GUSTAVO RIVERA  April 15, 2011

Senator Gustavo Rivera joined Planned Parenthood staff and President Joan Malin to
celebrate the new renovations at their Bronx Health Center. Planned Parenthood has been
serving women in the Bronx for over 65 years. Their Bronx facilities serve 10,000 Bronxites

every year. Senator Rivera issued the following statement:

"Congratulations to Planned Parenthood of the Bronx for the great work they do to provide
affordable health services to women in the Bronx. I commend Planned Parenthood of the
Bronx for their 65 years of service providing women with affordable health care and critical
services. As a Founding member of the Pro-Choice Caucus in the New York State Legislature,
[ am committed protecting Planned Parenthood's ability to provide both health services and

health education in the Bronx and throughout the state."



